BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MINUTES

FEBRUARY 10, 2016

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee. We met at 11:00 in the BellaVita Annex.

MEMBERS PRESENT -- Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact-Bill Burdick, Sarah Barnett, Rory Potter, and Linda Sanders.

ABSENT – Barbara Quinn, Janice Jensen, Debra Warneke, and Carolyn Beeson.

NOTES – The Notes from the January 6, 2016 meeting were passed out during the meeting. The minutes were approved.

NEW BUSINESS –Rosemary Trevino has submitted her resignation. We do have a new member, Ed Jamison. A new meeting day was discussed. Tuesday or Thursday at 10:00 was suggested.

The BellaView list of attendees inquiring about committee/club membership will be complied by the Clubhouse staff. Ed suggested new people be recognized in some way as a "welcome wagon" type effort. Ed will be in charge of this and get information from the clubhouse staff as to new residents moving in.

BLOCK CAPTAINS – There was some confusion on the recent door-to-door paperwork distribution. The flag captains made the distribution with flag renewal paperwork. When asked, the block captains were told of this function since some of them were confused about their future as block captains thinking they may have been replaced.

BELLA BUZZ – The "Bella Buzz" deadline is February 5th.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted, Sarah Barnett, Secretary